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Southern Wiltshire Neighbourhood Policing Team -  Alderbury & Laverstock beat local crime reports
The list below provides a summary of recent local crimes from 1st to 30th April 2014.  It is not possible to list all the crimes due to confidentially issues (e.g. if the crime was violent or for domestic disputes). Please find below a selection of the 60 incidents reported to Police in our beat this month.

	Alderbury
	6th - Theft from motor vehicle - Vehicle lock forced, cash, wallet and phone stolen.

14th - Theft - Number plates stolen from car overnight.

28th - Theft - Mobile phone and cash stolen from unattended handbag.

	Clarendon
	No reported incidents

	Farley
	No reported incidents

	Firsdown
	15th - Theft - 2 barrels of used cooking oil stolen from rear of premises.

	Ford
	1st- Theft from motor vehicle - Window smashed and handbag stolen.

	Grimsteads
	9th - Criminal Damage - Freight container entered by forcing padlock nothing stolen.

	Landford
	1st - Theft from motor vehicle - Window smashed and handbag stolen.

2nd - Burglary - Garage door forced and mountain bike stolen.

2nd - Burglary - Garage door forced and mountain bike stolen. (Separate crime)

7th - Theft - BBQ stolen following ‘quick change’ scam.

19th - Burglary - Roller security shutter damaged in attempt to burgle premises. No entry.

25th - Theft from motor vehicle - Garden machinery stolen from insecure vehicle.

	Laverstock
	No reported incidents

	Old Sarum
	30th - Criminal Damage - Air con units damaged on building

	Pitton
	No reported incidents

	West Dean
	No reported incidents

	Whiteparish
	28th - Burglary - Front door forced, laptops and jewellery stolen from within

	Winterslow
	21st - Burglary - Garage entered and motorcycle stolen from within.


Monthly report

24 reported crimes this month, unfortunately due to their nature a number of them cannot be reported. With 36 non crime reports being made to police shows a slight increase again although not drastic. A large number of non crime reports relate to a series of frauds where we have a suspect identified who is assisting us with enquires. As the weather improves so do the thefts from vehicles as the attraction of beauty spots not only draw us for our leisurely walks but also the criminal element looking for a quick buck. If you have to take any valuables out with you, don’t leave them in the car it is just not worth it. Please report any suspicious persons or vehicles to us immediately.
Your Local Neighbourhood Policing Team details
PC 1594 Henry Clissold,
PCSO 6288 Stephanie Dutton 

PCSO 6326 Rachel Gunn

Email southernwiltsnpt@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk or contact us by telephone on the 101 non-emergency number.









